Mission Moment - June 24,2018
Vietnam Mission Trip Report

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

Our church just had two teams return from Vietnam. One was a medical/dental team that worked among some remote villag-
es in the Central Highlands with some minority tribes. The other team was a group of mostly college students who shared the
gospel with other college students in Ho Chi Minh City with IMB missionaries, Michael & Deborah Hughes.

Both teams had a great trip! On the backend of the trip both teams met up to visit Ha Long Bay, one of the most beautiful
places in the world.

2 Prayer Requests

Please take a few moments this morning and pray for Michael & Deborah Hughes and their kids as they continue to live and
work to reach the Vietnamese for Christ. Pray also this morning for our South Asia Team. They are currently on their way to
spend 10 days doing a medical clinic in remote villages among people who have never heard the gospel.

Bless A Church Planter

Our church planter in St. Louis, Jason & Rachelle Helmbacher, have yet to sell their home in Greenwood, and on top of that
they had some bad renters that did some damage. We are going to help fix their house up as a blessing. We are currently
needing a couple of folks to help us do some tile work - lay tile on a bathroom floor and wall and put subway tiles on a back-
splash. If you can do this work for us, contact scott@grandfamily.net.
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